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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #2 
Request for Proposal No.2465005 

Park Enhancements Coopers Green  
Date: April 12, 2024 
Item No.1  
Question: RFP notes a requirement for a geotechnical engineer, however, what is the scope of work for the 
geotechnical engineer? Is a full geotechnical report required? 

Answer:  The Contractor will be responsible for all geotechnical requirements and signoffs on this site for any 
improvements that are the outcome of this project / process. The Regional District has completed a preliminary 
geotechnical report from Western Geotechnical Consultants Ltd in 2017 and retain the services of Arya Engineering 
Inc in 2022; the Regional District may provide copies of this reports to the Contractor upon request.  However, the 
Contractor for this project will be required to obtain, meet all requirements / regulations and provide all geotechnical 
services. 

 
 


